
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Robert Faturechi <Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/8/2016 6:00:10 PM

Subject: RE: Response to FOIA Request

Mr. Faturechi,
 
We are working diligently to fulfill your request.  As soon as compilation is complete, we will let you know.
 
Sincerely,

Rebecca
 
From: Robert Faturechi [mailto:Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 3:01 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Response to FOIA Request
 
Hi Rebecca,
 
I've been trying to reach you to get an update on my public records request. I am concerned about your lack of response, 
and how long this is taking. These requests were filed in early October, and I specifically requested that they be handled as 
separate requests so I would get them back on a rolling basis. That request was ignored, as were my requests to get a 
status update since the end of the holiday season. 
 
When we spoke last month, you said it shouldn't take much longer because most of the records were identified. Despite 
that, I still haven't even gotten a final count on pages so I could send you the second payment installment. I believe I've 
been patient and accommodating during this process, and I hope that my request can be resolved soon.
 
Thank you,
Robert
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 6:19 PM

To: Robert Faturechi

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Response to FOIA Request

Mr. Faturechi,
 
Please see attached for our office’s response to your Freedom of Information Act request.
 
Sincerely,

Rebecca Schimsa
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
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